
SGMS – 1.15 Each secondary principal will create an African American Student Council to gather 
feedback on the impact of support. 

 

• At this time students have been recommended for the council from all teachers.  

• Students were to be selected and return permission slips the week of 3/16 

• Due to school closing for COVID 19 this will be the first week we return to campus 

• Meetings will take place the first Tuesday of every month 

• 3 students will be selected from each grade level 

Recommendations by grade: 

6th – 12 recommendations  

7th – 15 recommendations 

8th – 28 recommendations 


